
 

 

 

 

 

         Thursday 9th January 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Year 2 Medieval Day – Wednesday 22nd January 2025 

This half term, Year Two are learning about events from British history, including studying medieval art, architecture, 

and famous battles and invasions. The children are thoroughly enjoying the topic so far and to consolidate this, we have 

decided to hold a ‘Medieval Day’, which will be taking place on Wednesday 22nd January.  

We ask that on this day, your child comes to school in costume as a character of their choice from the medieval ages. 

They may choose to be from a particular group of people (e.g. a Viking), or they may prefer to create their own fictional 

characters such as a medieval princess, wizard, dragon or knight. We will be holding themed workshops across the Year 

group on the day. Your child will be able to enjoy a range of activities including archery, artwork, weaving and creating 

and preparing our very own medieval banquet. 

We hope to see as many home-made creations as possible, as we aim for this cross-curricular day to develop the 

children’s creativity, curiosity, and resourcefulness. If you do need any ideas, or if you have any questions about the 

day, please ask your child’s class teacher to discuss this with you. Here are some simple medieval costume designs; 

many of which have been made using items which could be found at home:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing the children’s finished costumes! 

Thank you for your support,  

Miss Hulet 

Year Two Leader 

     

       

 


